## Dear Mr. Radosti:

This letter follows two unanswered letters (dated June 5 and July 21, enclosed) concerning the Assasssination Records Review Board's interest in Metropolitan Crime Commission records.

Our Chief Investigtor, Anne Buttimer, who paid a visit to your records storage facility and inspected your records inventory, reports that there are at least eight to ten boxes of MCC records that appear to contain relevant materials. These records are reportedly "unavailable" for our review. We take our mandate from Congress seriously and we are accutely aware of our responsibility to the American people to identify and secure all records related to the Kennedy assaassination. We appeal once again to the MCC for access to these records and are prepared to provide any additional information you may need.

Looking forward to a response to this letter, I am,

Sinceley,